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Date: April 1, 2022 

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 

From: Councillor Gord Perks 

Subject: All-Way Stop at St. Mark’s Road and Humbercrest Boulevard 

SUMMARY 

A resident expressed concerns about St. Mark’s Road and Humbercrest Boulevard intersection. 
Stop signs currently exist for the north and southbound motorists navigating through this 

intersection. Transportation staff have provided the below recommendations. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council authorize all-way stop control at the intersection 
of St. Mark's Road and Humbercrest Boulevard. 

2. Subject to approval of and in conjunction with the installation of the all-way stop control 
at St. Mark's Road and Humbercrest Boulevard, Toronto and East York Community Council 
authorize removal of the existing pedestrian crossover on St. Mark's Road immediately east of 
Humbercrest Boulevard. 
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